

May 30, 2017

Bob Ross, National President Association of Professional Flight Attendants 1004 West Euless Boulevard Euless, TX 76040-5018

RE: Elimination of Trigger Training for LAA Flight Attendants

Dear Bob:

This letter will confirm our understanding and agreement regarding the elimination of Trigger Training for Legacy American Airlines (LAA) Flight Attendants. Effective immediately the Trigger Training requirements in Article 9.F.9.a.1-3 will be eliminated.

However, we will offer more "voluntary" classes in place of the Trigger Training classes as we continue to prepare for Flight Attendant Operational Integration (FOI).

It is understood that the provisions of the current LAA/APFA and Joint Collective Bargaining Agreements, except as specifically modified or excepted by this letter, shall apply in all respects.

1/ 2

Sincerely

Cindi Simone

Managing Director Labor Relations

Agreed to by:

Bob Ross, National President

Association of Professional Flight Attendants

cc: Jill Surdek

Stephen Howell Nena Martin Vince Heyer

